
CITY OF TEMECULA 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING 

OF THE OLD TOWN LOCAL REVIEW BOARD 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN: The regular meeting of the Old Town Local Review Board 
scheduled for Monday, November 13, 2023, at 9:00 a.m. will be cancelled.  The next regularly 
scheduled Old Town Local Review Board meeting will be held on Monday, December 11, 2023 
at 9:00 a.m., Council Chambers, 41000 Main Street, Temecula, California.  

 
Dated:  November 8, 2023 
 
 
       

Randi Johl, City Clerk 
 


